Addendum-Senior Housing Presentation 6/16/2022

"The proposal by Davis Owens for the senior housing project that included the New England Prayer Center was done without permission, knowledge or consent of the New England Prayer Center. The New England Prayer Center remains committed to its proposal to the town for the purchase of 5+ acres of land in conjunction with the conservation easement that was voted on by the town of Easton's residence on Tuesday May 31, 2022."

Dan and Gina Blaze/New England Prayer Center